
         
 
The Board met with Fire Marshal Staff Friday evening. 
 
The board reviewed the Redbook and the Association funds and found no concerns or actions needed. 
 
President Hartman talked about State money coming in to buy new fire trailers.  
 
The board talked about required minimum training every year for every certified Firefighter in the state. 
 
Board adjourned until Business Meeting at the Conference. 
 
####################################################################################### 
 
President D Hartmann calls the 2022 Instructor Conference to order by welcoming and thanking everyone to 
the Conference at 0830. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance along with a moment of silence for EMS & Fire brethren who have pasted in the LODD as 
well as those that have gone from us.  
 
New instructors were introduced to all attendees.  
 
Reading of previous meeting minutes with no corrections Motion by Lowe second Konechne motion carried to 
approve minutes. 
 
Treasures report given by Jess Motion to approve the report by Hawkye second by Glover. 
 
The discussion was brought up about doing conference via zoom to help more people be able to make it and 
the problems that would go along with it. The Fire Marshal’s office said they would allow an additional year to 
recert. 
 
We talked about making sure everyone signed up for conference every year weather they would attend or not 
so they would be registered for the insurance. 
 
Redbook report was given by Adam and a Motion was made to pay the Redbook motion by Hines second by 
Glover. Motion carried. 
 
An audit committee was formed. Maynard and Ward. 
 
A Nomination committee was formed for Treasurer and WR director Committee is Lowe, Gorton, Jorgenson 
 
Fire Marshal’s office talked about what makes a class a train the trainer for recert and it was explained any 
class you take that you are a student in and not teaching. 
They also talked about House Bill 51 that would allocate money to buy to mobile burn trailers and also build a 
burn tower in Rapid City. 
 
2021 Instructor of the year was presented to Mark Enright 
2022 Instructor of the year was presented to Chris Nolmer 
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The Fire Marshal’s officer also talked about being able to use Western Dakota tech to challenge the Pro Board 
test. 
 
A motion was made to suspend the meeting until tomorrow Motion by Hawkyee second by Konechne 
 
 Called the Meeting to order Sunday morning at 0900 
 
 
Discussion on Paying for the Lobbyist a motion was made by Gorton and second by Jorgenson to pay the 
lobbyist $650 motion passed.  
 
Audit Committee report – no discrepancies motion to approve by Gorton, 2nd by Parker Motion Carried. 
 
Joint Council update was given by Koenechne 
 
Nominating Committee report-  
            Treasure                        Jennifer Winter 
 
            Jennifer ran uncontested  
 
             WR Diresctor              Chad Baumgard 
                                                  Tabbitha Scott 
           Scott received the most votes 
  
Motion by Damon to destroy ballets 2nd by Klundert. Motion passed. 
 
Motion by Warney to close the meeting 2nd by Gorton. Passed  
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